Sent: 28/06/2021 10:09:06 AM
Subject: DA2021/0200

To Whom it May Concern,
I m writing to note my objection to the abovementioned DA.

| am a Northern Beaches resident who grew up on Palm Beach road behind this DA, where my elderly parents
still live, and current live down the road.

| believe the following points are relevant and would appreciate them to be noted as part of this process.
e There will be a lot of trees affected by this development which Northern Beaches has fought so hard to
protect
e The size of this development is out of character with all surrounding houses.
e Barrenjoey House which is a 100 year old iconic building which managed to do a tasteful renovation. This
building is not in keeping with the surroundings.

e Itistoo large a building for the area and would appreciate a reduced size be considered.
If you have any other questions, please email.

Regards
Andrew Leppinus



